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A 9-1-1 Advisory 

 

PBX and Multi-line Telephone Service Owners 

Will your PBX or Multi-line telephone system be able to direct emergency help to the 

right location?  Frontier Communications of CA, in cooperation with the California Public 

Utilities Commission, would like to assure that you have fulfilled your responsibilities to 

your employees and your customers in regards to calling 9-1-1 and assuring that 

emergency responders will have accurate information, in order to send help to the right 

location. Remember, in an emergency, seconds can count!   Please visit the following 

website, http://www.calphoneinfo.ca.gov/Brochures.aspx and select the PBX 911 

Advisory Brochure for more information on your 9-1-1 responsibilities and obligations.   

 

 

 

DISCLAIMER:  THIS DOCUMENTATION IS FOR INFORMATIONAL PURPOSES ONLY AND 
DOES NOT OBLIGATE FRONTIER TO PROVIDE SERVICES IN THE MANNER DESCRIBED 
IN THIS DOCUMENT.  FRONTIER RESERVES THE RIGHT AS ITS SOLE OPTION TO 
MODIFY OR REVISE THE INFORMATION IN THIS DOCUMENT AT ANY TIME WITHOUT 
PRIOR NOTICE.  IN NO EVENT SHALL FRONTIER OR ITS AGENTS, EMPLOYEES, 
DIRECTORS, OFFICERS, REPRESENTATIVES OR SUPPLIERS BE LIABLE UNDER 
CONTRACT, WARRANTY, TORT (INCLUDING BUT NOT LIMITED TO NEGLIGENCE OF 
FRONTIER), OR ANY OTHER LEGAL THEORY, FOR ANY DAMAGES ARISING FROM OR 
RELATING TO THIS DOCUMENT OR ITS CONTENTS, EVEN IF ADVISED OF THE 
POSSIBLITY OF SUCH DAMAGES. 
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